
Minutes of Intercollegiate Athletics Committee (IAC) Meeting 
Tuesday, 2/25/2024 

Tigert 142 & via Zoom 
 

Present via Zoom: Diba Mani, Jamie McClosky, Scott Stricklin 
Present in Tigert 142: Al Wysocki, Victoria Pagan-Wolpert, Chris Janelle, Mark Rush, Jeff 
Guin, Harrison Hove, Daniel Ferris, Aaron Ganas 
 
The meeting was called to order at 11:05 am; attendees introduced themselves and 
approved the minutes of the December 16, 2024 meeting. 
 
Harrison Hove presented a draft of the student athlete mid-point survey. The committee 
discussed the content and suggested revisions. The committee discussed 
implementation in Spring 2025 and agreed to survey student-athletes who have 
attended UF for three semesters. The committee was cautioned to preserve the 
anonymity of respondents and to expect 40% participation. 
 
Jeff Guin updated the committee on ongoing conversations with College of Liberal Arts 
and Sciences Associate Deans GillianLord, Director of the Academic Advising Center, and 
Margaret Fields (responsible for IDS major) about developing an Individual Studies 
concentration that would be more accessible and more flexible for student athletes 
than the current model.  
 
Chris Janelle presented the FAR report on Career Transition and Satisfaction among UF 
Student Athletes. Members of the committee discussed whether there are comparable 
with other schools. 
 
Jeff Guin reported on the UAA’s efforts to meet the requirement to provide student 
athletes with at least 10 hours of financial literacy education. The UAA plans to 
implement a one-credit course that would meet and exceed the requirement. 
 
 


